
I am a strong supporter of the National Popular Vote and am encouraging the 
Rules Committee to pass SB 870 out of committee with a “do pass” 
recommendation.  It is time for the President of our United States to be elected 
by a majority of the national popular vote, forcing candidates to campaign in all of 
our 50 states and to work to gain every possible vote. 
 
Thank you. 
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Portland 
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